
 

Hi Hockey Parents, 

We would like to invite you and your daughter to our 
annual "Open House Skate and Pizza Party!” 

 

When: August 8, 2020  

Time: 4:15-6:15pm 

Location: Grover Ice Rink, 6171 Grover Street 

The Omaha Hockey Club board has made 
arrangements to cover the cost of the open house 
event.  There is no charge for any participant. This 
event is intended for all girls of any skill up to the 
birthdate of July 1, 2003. 

We will have coaches on the ice to run a few drills and 

a scrimmage.	 Your daughter will have fun with other 

girls playing hockey and then plan on sticking around 

afterwards for a pizza party.		

 

 

  

This is a great opportunity for your daughter to 

meet our current players/coaches and to see 

what it's like to play on an all-girls team.	We will 

also be available to answer any questions you may 

have. It’s a great way to spend a	Saturday 

summer evening!	 

Please register your daughter on the     
following link so that we have an accurate 
count of how many players will be there.  This 
will help us be organized on the ice and let us 
know how much pizza to order.  

REGISTRATION LINK: 

https://omahahockey.sportngin.com/register/form/1
60004619 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s Play Hockey! 

OHC Girls Open House Skate 
& Pizza Party! 

 



  

 

 


